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RESEARCH CORPORATION 
DIVISION OF GRANTS 

405 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

CHARLES H. SCHAUER 

VICE PRESIDENT end SECRETARY 

December 31, 1960 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

You have a letter from E. K. Gannett, Managing Editor of 
PROCEEDINGS OF THE IRE (from the Institute of Radio 
Engineers) as follows: 

"This will acknowledge, with thanks, your communica­
tion dated December 5, concerning the topic 'High 
Gain Triode of Forty Years Ago. I 

nWe regret to inform you that it is too long as it 
now stands to publish in the Correspondence section 
of the PROCEEDINGS OF THE IRE. We have room only 
for any combination of Tables and curves which add 
up to four pages. 

IIThank you very much for your interest in submitting 
this letter to us for our consideration. 1I 

We will hold the article and the charts until we have 
received word from you as to their disposition. 

You have also received a box, via Green Bank, from 
H. Hartluke, Old Greenwich, Connecticut. I believe you 
had a letter from him which mentioned what he would be 
mailing to you. We will send the package to Bound Brook 
with the next batch of stuff which will be going there 
from this office. 

I called Mr. Campbell at Bound Brook about your shipment. 
He had had word that the heat pump was shipped by the 
Westinghouse people on December 27th so that it should 
arrive early next week, and your shipment will then be on 
its way. WeIll let you know as soon as it is shipped. 

Sincerely yours, 

Enclosures 


